
Grad Class Auction 

Our annual Grad Class Aucution will be held on Friday April 5th, 6:30PM at the west side Legion Branch 69. Tickets 
are $20 and include a meal from Vito’s (pizza, lasagna and Caesar salad).  
  
Tickets will not be sold at the door - they are being sold in the main office. It will include a live auction, silent 
auction, dessert auction and 50/50.  We are also looking for parents of graduates in particular to help out by 
donating items to be auctioned off.  Those can also be dropped off at the main office.  This is one of the main 
fundraisers to help offset costs for prom and Safe Grad – so all support is very appreciated by our graduates. 
  
  
Rugby 
  
Did you know there are 15 players needed for a rugby team, plus substitutes? This means there is a great 
opportunity for students who haven't played school sports previously to be on a school team.  
We are running junior [grade 9 +10] and senior [grade 11 + 12] boys teams this year and a girls team. No 
previous experience is necessary. Interested students should see Mr. Bidgood in Room 300 or come along to a 
"rugby ready" session to learn about the game during next week's wellness period on Wednesday in Room 300. 
   
  
PowerSchool 
  
Just a reminder that our daily announcements are available through the PowerSchool Public Portal.  Click on “Daily 
Bulletin” to keep up to date on what is happening each day.   

  
  
Professional Learning Day 
  
Next Friday, March 22, is a Professional Learning Day for school staff.  There is no school for students on that day. 


